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JUNIOR ASSEMBLY
Our first performer at the first 3-6 Assembly was by Gina Della-Camera.

Gina played two short pieces on violin and is working towards an exam later in the year.  She
currently has lessons at the College and is part of the Junior Strings Orchestra. Gina also plays
Euphonium with the Junior Concert Band.

Congratulations to Gina on her performance and commitment to music.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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